
    

March

Friday 28th March- Mother’s

Day Breakfast and Afternoon

Tea

April

Friday 4th April- School and

Seedlings closes for Easter

Tuesday 22nd April- School

and Seedlings opens for the

Summer term

Upcoming Dates
Dear Taywood Families,

Mrs Peyton started in our office last week in the absence of

Mrs Clegg.  Mrs Peyton will be with us on a Monday and

Tuesday, and will work through all of your invoices as quickly

as possible.  You can contact her with any finance questions

on bursar@taywood.lancs.sch.uk.  Thank you for your

patience.

 Orchard Star of the Week 

Layla-Willow has settled in so well into her new class, making

friends and coming into nursery with confidence.  

 Willow Star of the Week 

Lucas is always kind to his friends and has tried so hard in all

group sessions this week. 

Headteacher’s Award

Riley in Orchard impressed the staff when he explained how

to make a pancake and named the ingredients.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Slater

Headteacher 

head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk
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Message from the Headteacher

Extended Services

 Mrs Farr is our Extended Services Co-Ordinator and can be contacted at

c.farr@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

This week we are looking at healthy

food, so have been exploring real food

in our home corner. We very much

liked the smelly onions.
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Our Learning

Seedlings

We have been printing using

fruit and vegetables, which

has helped our children to

learn the words ‘potato’ and

‘apple’.  We have enjoyed our

weekly baking too.

Orchard
It has been lovely to enjoy the first

signs of Spring this week in our

outdoor area.  We have also been

printing with fruit, looking at colour,

shape and pattern.

Willow

The children made pancakes, following a

recipe and learning the word ‘ingredients’.  

They now know the ‘pancake poem’- can

any of the children remember this at

home?  Elliot enjoyed trying to catch his

playdough pancake in the pan!



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to

 Messages
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Car Park

SENCo- Emily Robinson

Our new SENCo, Emily Robinson is already getting to know some our families.  If

you do have any concerns about your child’s development, you can of course

continue to speak with the Room Leader/ Class Teacher, or you may wish to

arrange a meeting with Mrs Robinson in school.   We will be happy to arrange

this for you.   Early identification is very important, so that we can provide as

much support as possible in nursery.  

Unfortunately, there was an incident where a member of staff had their car

damaged in the car park.   Just a reminder that the car park is for staff only-

this is clearly signposted on the gates.  Staff also need space to park. We

cannot accept any responsibility if your vehicle is damaged on our grounds. 

Anyone who needs to access our disabled parking space on a regular basis

should contact the office, so that we are aware of your registration.

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 You are invited into nursery on Friday 28th March at either 10:30am

or 2:00pm. This can be attended by any family member, as we are

celebrating special people.  We can only allow ONE adult into

nursery, so please contact Tilly, Miss Craig and Miss Hussain on Dojo

to inform them who will be attending. 

Mother’s Day/ Special Person Event


